We received queries about the Log4j vulnerability and its impact on AccountMate products. AccountMate software does not use Java code and is therefore not affected by the Log4j vulnerabilities. Integrated Payroll and Accounts Payable e-filing and reporting provider Aatrix provided statement that none of their servers, desktops, and deployed software contain the vulnerability. Our SaaS and hosting services are not affected by Log4j. We will continue to monitor the situation
 
Thanks,
Charles Ocat
Director of Technical Services

